
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to all our wonderful children and families after the half term break! I hope you've had a restful and 

enjoyable time away from school. It's always a pleasure to see our corridors and classrooms filled with eager faces and 

bright smiles as we embark on another exciting term of learning and growth.  

 

As we settle back into our school routines, I'm looking forward to the many opportunities and experiences that lie 

ahead for our school community. Let's approach this new term with enthusiasm, curiosity, and a readiness to embrace 

all the challenges and triumphs it may bring. 

 

Parents Evening 

 

Parents evening will take place on Wednesday 2nd 

April. We will have appointments available from 

3.30pm - 6.30pm. All bookings will open on School 

Spider at 8.00am on Monday 24th March.  

 

The appointment times, which are allocated to 

Parents Evening, are only to discuss your child's 

progress. If you have any other concerns or 

outstanding issues, they would need to be discussed 

at another time by contacting the office and making 

an arranged meeting with your child's teacher, as 

time on Parents Evening is limited. 

  

Please note, no spaces can be reserved before the 

bookings go live. If you do not have School Spider, 

please contact Siobhan prior to this date, who will 

be able to assist. 

 



 

Attendance  

Attendance for this week was 91.6%. Please remember that the expectation is that if your child has a minor illness like 

a cough or cold, they should still be in school.  

A big well done to our attendance winners this week:   

1TB – 96.4% 

4AG – 94.3% 

5JH – 97.8%  

 

Oral Health Workshop - please join us on 27th March at 9am! 

On Thursday 27th March we will be visited by Natasha who is an oral health 

expert. She will be leading a workshop for parents and carers in the KS1 hall 

at 9am where she will share valuable tips on how to protect children's teeth 

from tooth decay. She will cover topics such as how to find a dentist and 

ways to encourage children to brush their teeth, since many children 

struggle with this daily task. Parents and carers will also have the 

opportunity to ask any questions they may have. Throughout the day, 

Natasha will be running engaging sessions for children in Early Years and 

the Acorn room to teach them about the importance of caring for their teeth and gums.  

Parents and carers from any year group can attend the workshop - we look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Year 6 Residential 

The Year 6 residential should now be paid in full. If you haven’t already cleared your balance, please do so as soon as 

possible.  The children will be travelling PGL Winmarleigh Hall in Preston, by coach, leaving School on the morning of 

Wednesday 12th March and will return by approximately 2.30pm on Friday 14th March. 

 

House Points 

Congratulations to House Parks who is off to a great start with house points this half term.  House Parks is the winning 

house this week with 2,856 points. 

And finally, can we once again kindly remind you that if you have any concerns or need to discuss your child's progress, 

please contact the school office to schedule a meeting. This will help ensure that our staff members can provide you 

with their full attention and support, without interrupting their start time or their important duties during the school 

day. 

Yours sincerely 

Sarah Rudd 
Executive Headteacher 



 

 

 



 

 

 


